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Comments: I would like for the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal.

For far too many decades the Fed and State Governments have not honored Treaties which are to bind the US

Gov't to agreements therein. It is time that we respect the sacred lands of Indigenous Peoples! These lands

should be kept free of pollution, respected for their cultural value and preserved for recreation that ALL may

benefit. 

Please conduct an Environmental Assessment (EA).

You should conclude with a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. 

Thank you

 


